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Dear Mr. Kofod,

It was a pleasure meeting you and your colleagues from the Foreign Policy Committee at Folketinget
on March 25. I very much enjoyed our discussion, and was impressed by the commitment of your
members to development and their knowledge of the issues and of the World Bank Group. I hope that
you will be able to share your assessment of the meeting with other colleagues from the Foreign Policy
Committee and, as a board member of the Parliamentary Network on the World Bank (PNoWB), with
your colleagues from the Nordic and Baltic chapter.

[ appreciate and welcome your continued engagement with the World Bank Group, and hope that
PNoWB will be able to support MPs — especially those from developing countries — in promoting
inclusive policy-making on development issues.
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